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Voting by mail is one of the thing that makes Oregon great, allowing greater voter 

participation and greater education about the issues before casting a vote. Since I 

moved to Oregon 20 years ago this has been one of my favorite things. Coming from 

Texas, where voting is much more difficult it is a night and day difference. I fully 

oppose requiring in-person voting on the date of an election the standard method for 

conducting an election in our great state of Oregon.  


